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19th June 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Healthy Week Fruit Salad – Years 1 and 2 
 
As part of our healthy week, we are having a lesson in which we will be preparing a fruit 
salad on Thursday 22nd June.   
 
Please could you indicate on the reply slip below if your child has any relevant food 
allergies that we need to be aware of and return it to your child’s class teacher no later 
than Wednesday 21st June. 
 
Please can you also send your child into school with a container to transport their fruit 
salad home.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Liney 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Healthy Week Food Tasting – Years 1 and 2 
Thursday 22nd June 2017 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………..……… Class ……………….…………… 
 
My child is allergic/intolerant to the following foods: 
 
________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________________ 
 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………. 


